
Norman, Yolande

From: Norman, Yolande
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 9:03 AM
To: rhill@ivytech.edu
Cc: Norman, Yolande
Subject: Upcoming JPG public Meeting on August 27, 2009

Hello Mr. Hill,

I am the new project manager for the JPG site. I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that on
Thursday August 27, 2009, the NRC will be hosting a public meeting at our headquarter offices in Rockville,
Maryland.

Location: Twinbrook Building
Room 5E1

12300 Twinbrook Parkway
Rockville, MD 20852

The intent of this meeting is for the Army to provide its annual update on the progress of site characterization
and plans for upcoming work at the JPG Depleted Uranium Impact Area.

The meeting agenda will be finalized by the end of this week and I will forward to you the logistics for
participating in this meeting (e.g. bridgleline for teleconference, etc.). Please note that the meeting notice will
also be published at least 10 calendar days prior to the meeting date.

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me. Have a great day.

Yolande J.C. Norman,
Project Manager
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852
Phone: (301) 415-7741
Fax: (301) 415-5369
yolande.norman@nrc.gov
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